
REMINDER 

MABELS LABELS FUNDRAISER 

Families can visit  

campaigns.mabelslabels.com  

and search for  

Mount Albion School (Stoney Creek) 

 5 A's Assembly 

April 5th we will be holding our 

monthly awards assembly. As 

always, parents/guardians of 

award winners are welcome to 

attend. 

Principal’s Message: 

 

It is an honor to introduce myself as the new Acting Principal at 
Mount Albion.  My name is Cheryl Urbanczyk.  I have been in  
education my whole career and have been both a teacher and  
administrator in many grades and in many places between the US 
and Canada.  This is my fourth year with HWDSB and I am very 
excited to be here as a part of this very special community.  I 
am looking forward to getting to know the students, caregivers 
and staff.  
 

Ms. C. Urbanczyk 

 



 

Just a reminder that our 
field out back is gets very 
messy and wet. 

We recommend sending your 
child with extra dry 
clothes. 

Good Friday 

April 7th 

& 

Easter Monday 

April 10th 

 

No school for students 

We are currently enrolling  

kindergarten students for the  

2023-2024 school year.  

Please visit: 

https://www.hwdsb.on.ca/

kindergarten/ 

IMPORTANT DATES 

April 27th: 
 Super Mario Brothers 

Movie  

 

May 4th: 
Open House 

 April 14th  

 

Kindergarten  

Celebration 

photos & any 

missed Grade 8 

Grad photos! 


